
Public Power Action Coalition
Hydro Town Hall Meeting

with Linda McQuaig, journalist and best-selling author
Fred Hahn, CUPE Ontario President
Jennifer French, MPP (Oshawa)
Niki Lundquist, Unifor lawyer

and MC Sid Ryan, former OFL President

Join us for a community discussion on the sale of Hydro One, the potential merger between Oshawa Power & Utilities, 
Whitby Hydro and Veridian, and the devastating impact on costs for electricity consumers.

13 September 2016
7:00 pm (doors open at 6:30 pm)

Unifor Local 222 Union Hall
1425 Phillip Murray Avenue, Oshawa


